English Department

Elder Bruce R, McConkie
47 East South Temple
Salt Lake City, Utah

Dear Elder McConkie:

Thank you for taking time to talk with me on the phone last Friday.
I felt your warmth and concern and appreciate them very much. However,

after reflectingon the conversation 504 because of something I have just
learned this. past weekend; I still feel 1 need to talk with you in person,
at least briefly, if you can possibly find a few minutes to give me,

I am sorry to be so mysterious, but what I have learned involves the
security of Church documents and seems to me to require that T speak with
you briefly in absolute confidence,

Let me assure you again that T am not seeking an opportunity to discuss
any issues or to vindicate myself in some way, But 1 do still feel a need,
as 1 expressed to you in my letter last May, to get counsel from you about
how to convey accurately and fully my spirit and devotion to the Kingdom and
how to serve more effectively with the gifts I seem to have been given. Even
in your generous remarks to me over the phone and report of comments by ancther,
7 felt that same reservation about the state of my soul and the quality of
my contributions that I need to understand more fully and do something about.

T will call yvour secretary on Monday morning, October 26, to see if you
can see me for 15 minutes or so any afternoon next week. If you can spare
that much time to help me T will be very grateful,

Best regards,

Eugene England



